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Division Memorandum Number 35652019

To:

AMENDMENT TO DIVISION MEMO NO. 341, s. 2019

Public School District Supervisors

Elementary and Secondary Public School heads/Principals
School Health and Nutrition Personnel

All Others Concerned

. The Division of Baguio City hereby issues this memorandum in response to the Nationwide Dengue

Epidemic Alert by the Department of Health (DOH) where the Cordillera Administrative Region (CAR)
is one of the closely monitored regions after exceeding the alert threshold, thereby amending Division
Memo No. 341, s. 2019 entitled Reiteration of Regional Memorandum No. 019 s. 2018: Preventing
Dengue H-Fever and Other Mosquito Borne Diseases in Schools

. The paragraph that reads: “School Heads are requested to create internal policies with regards wearing

uniforms, regular clean-up drives, classroom information drives and others for the protection of their
learners and personnel against dengue mosquito” is hereby revised.

. Inits place, a new paragraph is introduced, to read as follows:

“All division and school personnel (school heads, teaching-related and non-teaching personnel) and
learners shall be exempted from wearing uniforms and instead wear casual attire (preferably with
Jjackets, long sleeves and denim or thick non denim pants) until the Dengue Epidemic Alert is lifted in
our area. All schools are encouraged to conduct regular clean — up drives as well as classroom
information campaign. >’

. For immediate dissemination and compliance.

- , Ed.D.C.Ed.D., CESO V
ools Division Superintendent



